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Monday 13th July 
 

Update on Uniform for the 2020-21 Academic Year 
 

Dear parent/carer, 
 

This year we will be introducing our new logo which links to our ‘Walking Tall’ vision statement and our 
Rainbow Muscles.  Before the official launch of our new uniform, we are providing your child with a FREE 
hoodie or sweater. There will be a different colour for each class. This is a special arrangement for the coming 
months before the new, more formal school uniform is unveiled in 2021. We will send out a link to everyone 
tomorrow (Tuesday) so that you can tell us which size you require and if you want a hoodie or a sweater. 
These can then be collected from the school office after the summer break, from Tuesday 1st September.  If 
you wish to purchase a second hoodie or sweater, this can also be arranged through our office. 
 

The colours are: 
Nursery            Orange 
Reception        Turquoise 
Year 1         Red 
Year 2               Purple 
Year 3               Burgundy 
Year 4               Navy 
Year 5               Grey 
Year 6               Black 

 
 
 
Please bear in mind that your child may need to do PE in the clothes they are wearing to begin with as the 
changing areas we use can’t be opened to every bubble.  
 

We ask that they wear: 

• Plain grey or black shoes or trainers 

• Plain grey or black trousers or tracksuit bottoms  

• Plain grey or black skirt   

• Plain white polo shirt or t-shirt 
 

Any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact school. 
 

Stay safe. #rdpsfamily 
Mr W Myers, Headteacher 

 

mailto:richardsondees.primary@northtyneside.gov.uk

